
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 5/6/2014 12:58:37 PM 
To: Stevens, Brian (brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Redacted Hourieh Jr., 

Nabil H. (Nabil.Hourieh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meet with PG&E on Energy Efficiency? 

Thanks, I'll as! Reda 
/-ha/H to work with Nabii, 

yours, 

sid 

From: Stevens, Brian [mailto:brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 12:57 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Cc: Hourieh Jr., Nabil H. 
Subject: RE: Meet with PG&E on Energy Efficiency? 

Happy to. We are aligned with Commissioner Peterman. Nabil can help schedule. 

Thanks 

From: Dietz, Sidney fmailto:SBD4@pqe.com1 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06, 2014 12:01 PM 
To: Stevens, Brian 
Subject: Meet with PG&E on Energy Efficiency? 

SB GT&S 0659366 

mailto:brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Nabil.Hourieh@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov


Brian -

Hi there! 

Would you be interested in talking to us about the Energy Efficiency OIR phase I issues? 
Also, are you aligned with another office on that one yet? 

Thanks. 

yours, 

sid 

PG&E Is committed to protecting our customers' privacy Tolearn more, please visit ntfpi/7www.pge com/about/company/privacy/customer/ 


